PLEASE BE ADVISED

On August 27th, 2020 the City Council approved the legislation that extends the September 1st
deadline requiring 40 hours of Site Safety Training under Local Law 196 of 2017 to March 1,
2021. This bill will lapse into law on September 26th and is retroactive to September 1st.

As such, the current requirement that workers on sites requiring a DOB-licensed safety
professional have 30 hours of Site Safety Training continues until March 1, 2021. The Department
encourages all workers to receive the full 40 hours of this potentially life-saving training ASAP,
and the NYCDCC will keep you posted on the status of this legislation.

Please feel free to reach out to LocalLaw196@buildings.nyc.gov with any questions.

March 1, 2021 is now the deadline to obtain your SST Card for NYC DOB jobs. Starting March
2021, you will be required to have your SST (Site Safety Training) Card in order to enter a job
site. It is essential that you stay conscious of the classes that you might be missing for the SST
Card and reach out to the CTC to schedule any needed classes.



